
Peoria Area Woodworker’s Club Newsletter  2019 - August 

  Woodworker’s Club Meeting  
Wednesday, August 21st @ 6:30 PM 

The Woodworker’s Shop, East Manito Rd., Pekin. 

June Meeting Notes: President, Les Linton called the meeting of August 21st to 
order at 6:30PM. 

Business Meeting:  Treasurer Norm Bartlett received a CEFCU statement and has 
reported the sum of $1,933.34 in the club’s savings account and an additional 
$49.66 in checking.  And as usual, those figures reconciled with the CEFCU 
statement dated 8/10/2019. 

Old Business: none.  

New Business: club elections will take place in the September meeting instead of 
August. It was suggested that the club will build toys, instruments and more 
themes and donate the items to various charities in Peoria.  

Drawings: 50-50 was won by Loren Baillez. The $25 gift card for show and tell 
was won by Tim Doughtry. The $35 gift card was won by Loren Baillez. 
 
Show and Tell: 

Vic McDonald: Vic made a moose sign that’s also 
lighted. The sign is made from MDF and he used white 
acrylic sheet for the front. The sign is lit with an LED 
light strip. 
 

Tom Robertson: Tom brought his mouse trap car that 
he nicknamed the junk mobile. Made from shop scraps 
including walnut for the body and secondary parts 
elsewhere. 
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Les Linton: Les said he started working on his car 
Sunday morning. While his design looked great, the car 
itself didn’t run. 

John Goodenough: John made the two choices visual 
aid. He used a variety of wood in the piece and used 
purple heart for the Grace Live line.  

A.J. Gatzemeyer: A.J. brought a mouse trap car using 
CDs as wheels along with bearings. A.J. claimed 
(correctly) that his car can run for 201ft. 

 

Tom Doughtry: Tom brought a tray that started from 
rough sawn cherry. He reinforced the corners with 
splines. It’s finished with minwax tung oil. 
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Jason Clayton: Jason got busy making toys for his 
daughter (and maybe himself?). These included an 
airplane made from hickory leveraging the grain of the 
wood to create a two tone effect. 
 

Dan Withrow: Dan also participated in the mouse trap 
car build. He got very creative with the design using 
paint sticks. 

Jake Lessen: Jake made more progress on the veneer 
box he brought previously. The box is basically 
complete with 3 inserts. 
 

Brian Berchtold: Brian turned a segmented bowl, 
comprised of 200 pieces. He used a CNC machine to 
flatten the base and engrave it as well. 
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Norm Bartlet: Norm used his scroll saw to make a 
slough dog for his grandson. 

 

John Keen: John brought a mouse trap car, after all the 
mouse trap car competition was his idea. He was luck 
to be able to bring it to the meeting since a neighbors 
dog ran away with it 

Program: 
The program this month was a little bit different than usual. The club held it’s first 
mouse trap car completion. Some members participated and everyone had a 
different take at making a car. After a lot of fun and laughter, A.J. Gatzemeyer won 
the competition by a mile! His mouse trap car seemed to want to run forever. 
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Contact Information 

President -  – Les Linton - 309-202-0971 - llinton68@gmail.com 
Vice President – Dan Withrow - 815715-0681 -  danwithrow@aol.com 
Secretary-Newsletter – Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 - PAWSecretary@gmail.com 
Treasurer - Norm Bartlett – 309-697-4341 – linnorm12@juno.com  
Librarian - Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 -  khaled@me.com  
Refreshments - John Goodenough - 815-440-1048 - johngoodenough38@gmail.com  
Web Master - Mark Salrin - 309-382-2729 -  marksalrin@ccg-services.com
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